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This is an excise tax, instead of a sales tax, devised by Democrats to increase their 

spending coffers.  They are always looking for ways to filch money from Oregon 

residents to use on their pet projects.  Instead of conjuring up such a new tax why, 

don't they find a way to cut state government expenses, such as reducing their staffs.  

People who drive various vehicles will be paying for a rail system that they don't even 

use and for a recyclable product that does not pollute when it is recycled. This is 

simply another boondoggle developed by the Democrats.  Take a lesson from 

President Trump and Elon Musk and give the Oregon taxpayers a break from 

Democratic mindless schemes. 


